
Dear Friends of Willoughby School,  
 
As we navigate through the seasons, our dedication to enriching the educational journey of our 
students remains unwavering. With only 40 pupils, each day at Willoughby School is a testament to 
the vibrant spirit that small communities harbour. However, this also presents us with unique 
challenges, especially when it comes to fundraising. 
 
Our aim is clear: to ensure that our school not only thrives but excels. This means going beyond the 
basics to fund educational trips, classroom equipment, and experiences that spark our children's 
curiosity and joy for learning. Examples include: funding the coach to perform at Young Voices in 
Birmingham (largest school choir in the world), helping learning for life by funding Coram Life 
Education lessons, and getting outdoors to support positive mental health through forestry lessons. 
 
Join Us for a Night of Fun and Quizzing! 
Get ready to put your thinking caps on and enjoy an evening filled with laughter, camaraderie, and 
trivia!  
📅 Date: Friday, 26th April 
📅 Venue: Village Hall 
📅 Time: 7.30 for 8pm 
 
See our flyer for details of how to book or use the following link  

 https://forms.gle/WJaocGTfdLRuKjfd8  
 
Silent Auction Extravaganza 
Don't miss out on the chance to snag some incredible prizes, all while supporting a great cause. The 
auction is now open and will conclude on the night of the quiz.  
Prizes include: 
- £50 Tap and Run Voucher 
- Two Chrome Air-Up Bottles 
- Manor Farm Family Day Pass 
- Forest School Party for 8 Children 
 
Please use the following link to review our fantastic range of prizes up for auction and place your 
bid: 
https://forms.gle/u9wPS5juxnn7VDnT9 
 
FOWS 100 Club: Your Chance to Win Big! 
For just £24, secure your spot in our monthly draw and stand a chance to win enticing cash prizes.  
Hurry, entries close on Thursday, 4th April! 
https://www.willoughby.notts.sch.uk/100club/ 
 
Together, we can make a difference in the school lives of our children, providing them with the 
resources and experiences they need to flourish. Your support, whether through joining our events, 
participating in the auction, or contributing to the FOWS 100, is invaluable. 
 
Let's rally as a community to ensure our school remains a place of endless possibilities for our 
children. 
 
Warmest regards, 
The Friends of Willoughby School Team 
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